Tisbury Public Hearing Notice

The Tisbury Select Board will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, May 11, 2022, at 4:45PM to review
and consider proposed LDO rate changes for the Department of Public Works. This hearing will be held
in person at the Emergency Services Building, 215 Spring Str, Vineyard Haven. The Public can attend
and participate in the hearing.

Request is available for public inspection on the Town website www.tisburyma.gov under Government,
Select Board-About the Board and Public Hearings and Town Hall. If you are unable to attend the
hearing, please feel free to address your comments and/or concerns to the Tisbury Select Board, Box
1239, Vineyard Haven, MA 02568 or via email to pbennett@tisburyma.gov. Comments submitted by
email should be sent no later than 12:00 Noon on May 4, 2022.




Pam Bennett

From: Kirk Metell

Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2022 11:31 AM
To: Pam Bennett

Subject: FW: LDO Rates public hearing

TISBURY TRANFER STATION RATE CHANGERS

Vebhicle sticker from $35.00 to $50.00

Additional sticker from $10.00 to $25.00

Senior Sticker - from $20.00 to $35.00

1) Car Tire- currently charging $5.00, | suggest we increase it to $15.00

2) TV- currently charging $25.00, | suggest we increase it to $35.00

3) Truck Tires- currently charging $20.00, | suggest we increase it to $35.00°
Discontinue Waste Qil Dropoff.

Thank you
Kirk Metell



